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Our Christian values: Compassion, forgiveness, trust, respect, courage and  perseverance 

Some sun at last!  It’s been lovely seeing so many classes enjoying being outside in this lovely  

sunshine.  They’ve been getting outside for PE as well as English and maths lessons and more!   

The sun has helped us dealing with some sad news…  Unfortunately for us, 3 members of staff will be 

leaving BB at the end of this term.  Mrs Parry, Miss Lawson and Miss Elliot will all be leaving for pastures 

new!  They have all made valuable contributions to the BB team during their time with us.  Miss  

Lawson, despite only being here for a short time, has made a really positive impact on our Little Fish 

children.  Miss Elliot has supported many children really well but has also led lots of after school clubs 

and has been instrumental in ensuring swimming success!  Last but not least, Mrs Parry has had a  

significant impact on a huge number of pupils (and staff!) in so many ways.  Her musical talent and 

amazing pastoral support, as well as her fantastic teaching, will be sorely missed.  We wish them all 

the very best in their new roles. 

I hope you have a lovely Mothering Sunday and hope to see many of you at our Easter Communion 

on Tuesday and Parent Consultations next week.     Mrs Carmichael 

 

On Wednesday 3rd April we have organised an Easter themed, team building  
afternoon. The children will spend the afternoon working with children across the 

school, designing and creating a traditional Easter egg. Please could we ask 
that each child brings to school a hard boiled egg on this day.  

Thank you!  

REMINDER: There are no extra-curricular clubs next week! 



2018/19 Spring Term Diary Dates: 

W/c 1st April—All after school clubs have finished (except BBKids) 

2nd & 3rd April—Parent Consultation Meetings  

Tues 2nd April—Easter Communion—2pm all welcome 

Thurs 4th April—Invisible Worlds performance at Eden—6pm 

Fri 5th April—Last day of Term, there will be no BBkids afternoon sessions 

Tues 23rd April—Summer Term begins 

Fri 3rd May—Half Price Book fair 

Mon 6th May—May Bank Holiday 

13th—16th May—Year 6 SATs week 

Mon 20th May—Y6 Skern Lodge meeting @ 3.30pm 

27th—31st May—May Half Term 

Fri 7th June—INSET Day 

17th—21st June—Whole School Science Week 

RESIDENTIAL DATES 

9th & 10th May—Y3 Eden Residential Trip 

22nd & 23rd May—Y5 Activity Days 

28th June—1st July—Y6 Skern Lodge Trip 

22nd—24th July—Y4 Porthpean Trip 

 

Classes % Lates Class % Lates 

Little Doves 95.02% 0 Pelicans 98.89% 3 

Little Fish 90.87% 2 Angels 94.25% 3 

Little Lambs 93.7% 2 Faith 97.41% 0 

Peacocks 94.81% 2 Hope 98.52% 0 

Phoenix 98.41% 0       

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

Bike/scooter safety 

Now we are getting some warmer 
weather, your child may want to ride 
their bikes/scooters to school.  Could 
you please ensure they are fully aware 
of road safety and the importance of  

wearing a helmet.    
 Many Thanks 


